
Please note my strong support for the ban on coyote killing contests in Oregon. There is absolutely no 
moral or biological justification for these events. On the contrary, they are cruel and counterproductive. 
Even states with a worse record than ours for wildlife conservation, like Arizona and New Mexico, have 
banned these barbaric contests, and it's time for Oregon to do the same.  
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